
 

 

 

Update on our UHMBT improvement work 

Our UHMBT Improvement Plan continues to take shape and many of our improvements are 

now up and running. Delivery of the Improvement Plan will enable us to be assured we are 

delivering quality, safety and sustainability care to our patients, supporting the wellbeing of 

colleagues, putting our finances on a sound footing and meeting regulatory requirements. 

The improvements have only been possible thanks to the determination and commitment of 

everyone at the Trust to work together to significantly improve care, services and systems. 

We are preparing to launch our new Leadership Programme in the next few weeks, and 

everyone is welcome to apply to join our Culture Change Team and become a ‘Culture 

Change Champion’ for our Trust. More information is available for everyone read on the 

intranet on this link. 

Other highlights 

 We have completed the roll out of the ‘Badgernet’ maternity notes system, which 

gives mothers more control over their pregnancy records and care notes. 

  

 The First Wave of Clinical Accredited Service Reviews have been completed with 

wards being awarded Bronze, Silver or Gold Status. This review is part of an ongoing 

process with a second wave underway with a third to follow.  

 

 ‘Digital Solution for Contemporaneous Documentation’ will be rolled out by December 

2023, which will deliver a single digital record for patients and to also standardise the 

way of collecting clinical data within the Patient’s Electronic Patient Record. This will 

have a big impact on Quality and Safety for our patients.  

 

 Plans for a seven-day Same Day Emergency Care (SDEC) service at the RLI and 

Furness General Hospital (FGH) are scheduled to be implemented by April 2023. By 

August 2022, the 7-day service will exist at RLI.  

 

Our latest Sustainable Financial Programme Update can be viewed on this link on the 

intranet. 

For further information, please contact Ingrid Kent, Communications Officer, via email at: 

Ingrid.kent@mbht.nhs.uk 
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